Allen, Amber

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Tuesday, June 28, 2022 9:12 PM
HPD Preservation
Landmark Case HR22-084107

Follow up
Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Please prevent the owner of 1004 Spence street from tearing that house down. | am unable to be at the hearing next
week but | strongly oppose the demolition of that home as it is lovely and contributes to the character of our little
historic district. There is no reason to demolish that home. If she doesn’t want to preserve it she shouldn’t have
purchased in the district. | would be happy to buy the house and remodel it! We also have a quite few lovely public

pools in the area. 1I'd be happy to give her a tour.

Very truly yours,

Stephen Shallcross
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to

cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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